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Dear ACBH Providers and Staff: 
 
Effective this morning, Cherry Hill Detox facility is open again for intakes. Please be aware 
that all incoming clients to Cherry Hill will be tested for COVID at the time of intake to 
Sobering Center.  Clients do not need an advance appointment or proof of negative test as a 
pre-condition for entering Cherry Hill.  For more information, contact Cherry Hill at  
1-866-866-7496.   
 
Thank you. 

DATE:  May 13, 2021 

TO:    ACBH Providers and Staff 
FROM:  Nathan Hobbs, Director of Substance Use Continuum of Care 

SUBJECT: CHERRY HILL DETOX PROGRAM IS OPEN FOR INTAKE  


